














Christine Blubaugh donated a fascinating menu from the Berlin Restaurant when
John A. McGrath was the proprietor. Paul Droutz shared Schiller/Hartge photos. Susan
Baughman donated a Mountaineer jacket, a sweater and a jersey belonging to her late
husband, Leonard Baughman. David R. Hay donated a frame picture “Home Sweet
Home:” for the Heritage Haus; a ledger for 1944-1947 kept at Fred Groff’s Berlin Store;
and Benjamin J. Bowman'’s certificate naming him a Justice of the Peace in 1919. Larry
Pritts and the Jim and Kay Suder estate donated cookboc

Larry Pritts donated a hand pump for displaying outside the Glade one-room
school. On July 23, Shanksville's 1967 graduating class toured the one-room Glade
School. Dennis Wertz donated a HP computer. Carolyn Payne, a volunteer, donated
office supplies. Ruth Ann mmel donated a 1977 train advertisement from the National
Bank of Western PA. Ruth Ann Kimmel and Bob Platt donated bible records of Josiah
and Susan (Glessner) mmel of Stonycreek Township., Karen Werner donated school
books, old newspapers, cards sent to ]. Bob Cook when he was in the military; a Somerset
County WW I veteran’s book, and old newspapers.

Mayla Yoder donated Clara (Braeseker) Hay’s records of the First Society of Farm
Women. Ernie and Mandy Cooper identified the picture of the 2022 BAHS graduating
seniors. Dave Suder donated an unidentified tool. Ruth Ann Kimmel donated the story
of the Murder of Elder Jacob Glessner and a collection of Laurel Messengers. Doug Bell
donated a coin bank from the Philson National Bank and a 1960 edition of the Meyersdale
Republican containing a story of ground breaking for Berlin's community building; a
cloth bicentennial calendar, 3 aluminum drinking glasses and various historical
programs and books.

About 50 persons attended our enjoyable BAHS annual picnic at St. Gregory’s
Catholic hall at Macdonaldton. It was a nice evening with good food, fellowship, and a
time to learn interesting things about those in attendance. Numerous persons have

donated beautiful items for our raffle and door prizes at our annual dinner meeting on
September 8, 2022.

Thank you to our many volunteers for your inventory work, hosting the tours at
the Glade one-room school, providing genealogy assistance, and for the knowledge
shared during our volunteer days. We can be proud of our society and the many things
that are accomplished.

David R. Hay, Curator









